

Spring Term 2024

office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk

From Mrs Postle,

Happy New Year!
How quickly has 2024 arrived? I hope you have all had a wonderful break over the Christmas holiday. A new year gives us all an opportunity to reflect and reimagine possibilities. Whatever you are planning this year, I wish the best for you and your family! Here's to a fantastic 2024 for all!



Vision Statement

The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational future citizens. Our children will make a difference by leading by example, showing tolerance and compassion within a diverse world and being an active and valuable part of society.

Be a Beaumont Expert

We have been busy thinking of ways to develop challenge and prelearning for children. The new 'Expert' sheets are designed to allow children to come into school as mini-experts before we even start learning! This is to allow every child to be challenged every day.

Have a look in your child's book bag and take a look to see if you can give your child the best possible start to their spring term.

Spark Curiosity, Ignite Spark Curiosity, Ignite Sprilliance: Every Child Can Be an Expert

















Diary Dates





Thursday 4th January	School Opens for Spring Term
Tuesday 9th January	Great Fire of London workshop for Year 2
Week beginning Monday 15th January	CLUBS BEGIN
Monday 5th February	Bright Leaders event 3
Monday 5th February	Reception visit to St Mary's Church
Friday 9th February 1.15pm—2.45pm	Reception Stay and Learn session (Parents Invited)
Wednesday 14th February	Year 6 educational visit to Tatton Park
Thursday 15th February	Year 2 Class assembly @ 8:50am
Monday 19th –23rd February	HALF TERM
Monday 26th February	School Opens for Spring 2
Monday 4th March	Bridgewater Hall Alfa Music - Choir
Thursday 7th March	World Book Day
Thursday 14th March	Bolton Museum Year 2 Educational Visit
Wednesday 20th March	Seven Acres River Trip—Year 4
Thursday 21st March	Year 2 Stay and Learn Session
Monday 25th March	Bright Leaders
Tuesday 26th March	Parents Conference
Thursday 28th March	Year 1 Class Assembly @8.50am

Governor Corner

The governors have 2 meetings this half term. The role of the governors is to ensure that Beaumont School provides the best for your children and we are value for money. We have one of the lowest budgets in Bolton we are creating the best outcomes for children. The governors challenge and they are always striving for the best for Beaumont!



Click the LOGO Link for details of the Bolton School Entrance Exam

Kindness Fund

Firstly, I'd like to apologise for asking, especially with the cost of living crisis and the fact people are finding budgeting tight. However, I know that you would rather us be honest and ask for help when we require it.

Would you be willing to donate money to school on a regular basis? If we provided an opportunity for a regular payment to be added to our school fund would you donate? This would be totally voluntary and could be as low as £1 a month or more? If you are willing to donate to a Kindness Fund or share your views which would benefit the children in school please complete the google form link below.

Click Link



School Admissions

January 15th is the closing date to apply for a reception place for your child if they are starting school in September.

Follow the link to the citizen portal.

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/apply-online-school-place

If you know anyone with a child who would like to join our school, this

link will also work for them to apply for a change of school mid-year.

We currently have one place in Year 5 and a small number of places

in Year 1.













